Tools for Positive Change

Upcoming Events:

Advisory Board

July 9th, 2015 9:30 - 11:30 a.m. Broadway Commons 1300 Broadway ST NE Salem, OR 97301 3rd Floor, China Room

Monthly Calls

July 14th, 2015 9 a.m.

8 Dimensions of Wellness 3 p.m.

8 Dimensions of Wellness

August 11th, 2015

9 a.m.

Transition to Less Intensive Services 3 p.m.

Transition to Less Intensive Services

September 8th, 2015 9 a.m.

TBA 3 p.m. TBA

Contacts

Jeff Krolick

Director of Special Projects jkrolick@optionsonline.org

<u>Heidi</u> Herinckx

Director of OCEACT hherinckx@optionsonline.org

Emily Reynolds

ACT Statewide Trainer ereynolds@optionsonline.org

Kris Anderson

Peer ACT Statewide Trainer kanderson@optionsonline.org

www.oceact.org

Third Quarter, 2015

Welcome to the third OCEACT quarterly newsletter! We would like to use this venue to share important information and announcements with ACT teams across Oregon. If you would like to have a job listing, success story, or announcement appear, please contact a member of our team.

ACT PreManage Pilot Continuing to Enroll ACT Programs

PreManage is a web-based service that provides real-time emergency department / hospital notifications to subscribers. This product allows care team members to access data for their clients that is being collected through the Emergency Department Information Exchange. For questions about the ACT PreManage pilot, to access training materials, or to enroll your program, please contact Justin Keller at justin.keller@state.or.us or 971-208-2967.

2015 OCEACT Statewide Conference

Thanks to all who attended and participated in our 2015 conference. We had over 140 attendees this year! We will soon begin planning for the 2016 conference, so we welcome feedback about this year's conference.

Marty Smith Safety Training- Free On-Line Training

In 2007, following the death of Marty Smith, a Mental Health Professional in Kitsap County, the Washington State Legislature passed a law which requires all community mental health workers who have direct contact with mental health consumers to undergo an annual training on safety and violence prevention.

The DSHS Division of Behavioral Health and Recovery (DBHR) and the Washington Institute for Mental Health Research and Training (WIMHRT/UW) created an online training which is free and available online at: **www.cequick.com**.

From the CEQuick home page, select Packages and scroll down to the Marty Smith Safety Training package. The package is free of charge, but requires you to process the order the same way as purchasing a course. Once the Marty Smith Safety Training package is found, select "Add To Cart". This will display your order where you can then choose "Checkout". If you have never used CEQuick before, a free account will need to be registered using the "Register" button. Otherwise, you can sign in using your email address and password.



Tools for Positive Change

ACT Outcome Tracking

Beginning July 2015, OCEACT will be tracking a limited set of ACT program outcomes as part of ACT fidelity reviews at the request of AMH. Outcomes will be collected on the "data tracking" excel form that is sent to providers to complete prior to the review. Mike Morris is on the agenda for July's advisory board meeting to discuss outcomes and answer provider questions. If you have questions for AMH about outcome tracking, please contact Mike Morris at michael.n.morris@state.or.us.

Now Hiring!

OCEACT- ACT Statewide Trainer

To apply: https://careers-optionsonline.icims.com/jobs/1219/act-statewide-trainer/job

Wallowa Valley Center for Wellness - ACT RN

To apply: Contact Tammy Greer at tammy.greer@gobhi.net or 541-426-4524.

NARA Northwest - Totem Lodge Program Manager & Totem ACT Team Leader

To apply: http://www.naranorthwest.org/

Want your job listing to appear here? Please contact an OCEACT team member. Listings can also be published on our website at www.oceact.org.